
Virtual Meeting 03/16/21 
President Karen Rea started the meeting at 12:04PM PST. She welcomed 
new member Martin Ross, Welcome Martin. 

Pres. Karen led the flag salute patooty, the four-way test and gave a 
thought for the day: Nothing is impossible. The word itself says I'm possi-
ble. She also asked us to Celebrate All Women everywhere this month. She 
pointed out Maria Shriver’s accomplishments. Martin told us of his grand-
mother who was involved with the “Little Rock 9”, regarding integration 
and was a secretary for the NAACP! Parvin suggested Secretary Madeline 
Albright, she meet her at a summit in Stockton! Karen also mentioned how 

her husband Don always helps people. One time at the airport 
he saw a woman struggling with her bags and helped her. She 
looked up at him and said, thank you my child. It was Maya 
Angelou! Then Chris brought it all down by suggesting Cardi 
B, who had just been on the Grammys. It was 
pointed out that she is an excellent businesswom-
an. Can’t argue with that. 

Karen announced Birthdays, oh those birthdays, 
will be celebrated at the end of the month. I be-
lieve we celebrated Lori, Mansoor and Parvin. Or 
we are going to. Well, we’ll see. 

Karen took a moment for uplifting thoughts for 
those in need and happiness for those doing well. 

Membership czar Wayne Hose announced that he 
met and gave Martin Ross his Plaques and pin! Not 
easy these days. 

Frosty announced that nobody has joined his ALZ Walk yet. Here’s a link: 2021 Walk 
to End Alzheimer's - Stockton, CA | Walk to End Alzheimer's .  

Brookside has announce that it will not be serving on Tuesdays anymore. There is a board meeting tonight and this will 
be discussed. 

Judy announced  as Foundation Chair, that we still are behind in our giving to the Foundation. We are at $169.00 per 
member, and the goal is $175.00. We are so close. Please contact Judy for more information on how you can help Rota-
ry continue it’s worldwide philanthropy! Judy and Jay will give a presentation April 20 to the membership. 
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The Foundation Drive thru Dinner was held March 20th. What a Crab feast we had! Here are pictures of the Rotari-
ans at work! Well, except for Bill! Martin even played his Steel Drum!! 

 
 
 
 
 

On March 21. North Stockton volunteers got together to assemble our annual Easter Baskets! For over 30 years, 
starting under the overpass, downtown to now on Pacific Ave we have delivered over 30,000 Easter Baskets to shut 
ins around Stockton. Wow, excellent work North Stockton. 

03/23/21  Dark Dark RingCentral/Great Call 

03/27/21  !st Tee, Don Miller Offsite at First Tee 9am Offsite program at The Reserve at Spanos Park  

03/30/21 Carlos DeJesus  Member Vocational Presentation  RingCentral/Great Call 

facebook.com/northstocktonrotary 

Thanks to Ray Call and Lance Calkins for heading this up!! 
Thanks to Kendra and her Parents, Mansoor and Parvin, Bill, 
Wayne, Georgette, Chris and Loki the Lab! Great work, again! 
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Evan Stone 
announced he 

will need help 
with our 
zoom engi-

neering next 
year.  He 
would also 

appreciate 
any speaker 
suggestions 

you might know or are affiliated with. Please let him know if you can help. With that Evan introduced our speaker. 
Phillip Hon, a Lincoln High, Stanford undergrad, and UOP School of Education alum  is back in Stockton after 10 
years away.  Phillip heads up an innovative education program called Unbound Stockton and he is currently in the 

process of turning it into a charter school. Our Web Page: Unbound Stockton  

Our Mission  
At Unbound Stockton we work to UNDER-
STAND ourselves and our role in the commu-
nity. We develop the skills and experiences 
that allow us to choose how to UNPACK and 
UNDO the systems that have divided us and, 
by learning together, UNLOCK the potential 
of an UNBOUND Stockton Community.  
Our Vision  
To be Unbound: A diverse community actively 
learning and engaging across lines of differ-
ence.  
A 4-8 grade school. Free to all students. 1.5 
teachers per student. NSR’s Joel Carignan is a 
board member. 
Unbound Stockton Virtual Field Trips  
From March 5th to April 29th, join Unbound 

Stockton every Thursday for a virtual field trip for some hands on learning highlighting organizations in our com-
munity. See all of the organizations we'll explore here: https://www.unboundstockton.org/virtual-field-trip  

 
All virtual field trip sessions will occur from 3:00- 4:00PM every Thursday in March 
and April via zoom. These field trips are recommended for students in grades 3 - 6th, 
and will be facilitated by a local middle school teacher. 
 
Come to one session or come to all sessions! By signing up, we'll send you login and 
participation information every week to join. 
Questions? Please reach out to info.unboundstockton@gmail.com  
 
President Karen had to hand things off to Evan at 1:04pm. He announced an April 9th 
social gathering with the Delta Sculling Center. Evan closed the meeting at 1:06pm. 

facebook.com/northstocktonrotary 

https://www.unboundstockton.org/
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.unboundstockton.org/virtual-field-trip&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1616533235387000&usg=AFQjCNEmJoxYybg_-aNQPA7rTaCVPntyAw
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